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Robert Finch To: David 
30/01/2004 15:01 Harper/PH5/DOH/GB@ GRO-C; 

cc: Gerard 
Hetherington/TRRO_PERFC/DOH/GB GRO-CiSiobhan Jones/PR-@i-.-.-.-...: 
OFF/DOH/GB GRO-CjHelena Feinstein/PR-OFF/DOH/GB cRo-c 

Richard Gutowski/PH6/DOH/GB@GRO_C! 
bcc: 
Subject: vCJD and Blood 

Donation: Update on Patient Notification 

David 

PS(PH) saw your update note to SofS on this issue and you will recall that we had a 
very short chat with CMO about a possible call that Malcolm Chisholm wanted to have 
with PS(PH). Although his office have called a few times the call has not happened as 
yet. 

However PS(PH) would still find it helpful to see a timetable of the next steps on this 
issue - if this is included in the note that will be coming up from CMO regarding MSBT 
advice then that should be fine (I'm presuming that this will probably come sometime 
next week?). Grateful if you could confirm or provide a short timetable. 

Happy to discuss. 

Rob 
Acting PS/PS(PH) 
GRO-C 
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